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7th September 2020
Dear Parents,

We have now settled into our new routines at school and the children have adapted well. We continue to do some of our lessons outside so warm clothes and sensible shoes are becoming more important as it turns colder. Please ensure no more than the essential items come to school in bags as under the Covid restrictions items coming from home should be quarantined.
As in previous years we will be filling shoeboxes for the shoebox appeal so if you have any contributions of Christmas wrapping paper, items for the boxes and empty shoeboxes, these would be gratefully received, there is a box for these in Norma’s office. Alternatively you could fill a box at home and bring it into school prepared if you prefer. Leaflets will be arriving soon.
Please find attached to this letter the outline plans for learning for this term for your information for P1-4 and P5-7.
Mrs Holden has been doing Art for us for the past few weeks, from Monday 14th she will also be covering Mrs Thomson’s admin day on a permanent basis and Mr Lindsay’s probationer day until Christmas. She will also be doing Art on a temporary basis. We welcome Mrs Holden and look forward to working with her.
We also welcome Mrs Laura Hodge who is covering one hour daily in the Early Years.
Thank you to the volunteers who have helped make the entrance to the school much more presentable. There will be a Parent Council AGM on Wednesday 9th September at 7pm. Everyone is welcome, if you wish to attend contact Emma Chittick or Becca Lees who will send a link to the meeting.
Many thanks for making me feel so welcome in these first busy and enjoyable weeks.
Kind regards,

Elizabeth Garrick
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Happyhansel is proud to be an Eco School

Registered since 2006

Fifth Green Flag awarded in 2017

